
Parent-Teacher Collaboration Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Teacher's Name] 

From: [Parent's Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Collaboration 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my appreciation for the 

collaboration we've had this semester regarding [Child's Name]'s progress. Your insights and 

efforts have been invaluable in fostering a positive learning environment. 

Specifically, I have noticed the following benefits from our partnership: 

• Improved communication regarding [specific issues or subjects]. 

• Increased engagement from [Child's Name] in their studies. 

• Helpful strategies shared for supporting [Child's Name] at home. 

Additionally, I would love to explore further how we can continue to enhance our collaboration 

for the upcoming term. Perhaps we could schedule a meeting or a call to discuss [any particular 

concerns or suggestions]. 

Thank you once again for your dedication and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Parent's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


